
 
 

14 Dixon Ave, Suite 202 | Concord, NH 03301 | 603.226.4732 

 

September 12, 2023 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  

Concord, NH 03301  

 

RE: DE 23-068, 2024-2026, NH Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan 

Clean Energy NH Testimony 

 

 

Dear Chair Goldner,  

 

 

Attached please find direct Testimony of Christopher J. Skoglund on behalf of Clean Energy NH 

in Docket No. DE 23-068. Consistent with current Commission policy, this filing will be made 

electronically only.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this filing.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Chris Skoglund 

 

Chris Skoglund  

Director of Energy Transition 

Clean Energy NH 

603-918-8353 

chris@cleanenergynh.org  

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List DE 23-068 (via email) 

mailto:chris@cleanenergynh.org

